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The holiday season is just around the corner, and we are so pleased to be able to participate 
in some of our traditional fundraisers for our community.  We will be running our “Hopes 
& Dreams” food drive campaign to support Sundre Santas, who are able to take food dona-
tions this year.   
Starting next week we would love to see students bring in a non-perishable food item to 
add to our donation boxes.  For every food item they bring we will affix a token with their 
name on it to our collection bulletin board.  This year our super creative office staff will be 
“building a Christmas Tree” with a green tag for every student donation, until we have col-
lected enough to put the star on top.  It’s a beautiful visual around generosity and giving 
back to the community. 

We will be taking in food donations from November 22 until December 7.  To further sup-
port Sundre Santas students will be decorating envelopes that are delivered to families with 
gift cards from community donations.  For more information on how you can support this 
program, or to add someone to the list, please connect with Cherie at GNP at 403-638-
1011, or see below for more information. 

 

Cheers, 

Leslie Cooper-Shand 
Principal 
RVS 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Hamper Registration Opens: 

November 12, 2021 

 

Registration Deadline: 

December 07, 2021 

Sundre Santas Program assists individuals, families and seniors in our community. Hampers of non-

perishable food items are prepared for those requiring a helping hand over the holidays. 

 

Registration forms are available at the following locations: Greenwood Neighborhood Place, Freson 

Bros. Customer Service Desk, Sundre Pharmasave, Sundre Community Drug mart,  

Sundre Remedy RX, Sundre Library. 

 

Any questions please contact Cherie Johnson@ Greenwood Neighborhood Place  


